
 

Coconino Community College Supplementary Information 

 

In May of 2022 the voters of Coconino County approved a 

permanent reset of Coconino Community College’s permitted primary 

property tax levy.  The $6M increase in the property tax levy will be 

phased in over a three-year period in accordance with state law.  The 

coming tax year will be year two of the three-year phase in period.  

  

            State law requires the College to publish a Truth in Taxation 

Notice and hold a public hearing to review and approve the increase in 

primary property taxes.  The calculations in the posted Truth in 

Taxation Notice include an approximate $2M increase over the prior 

year, reflecting the current year phase in amount approved by the 

voters in May 2022.  The College invites everyone to visit our website at 

https://www.coconino.edu/news/ccc-tax-reset-update-promises-made-

promises-kept to learn more about the College’s budget and how your 

property taxes are being spent.  
  
 


